CAPTAIN WEBB PRIMARY SCHOOL AND NURSERY

Listen · Encourage · Achieve · Respect · Nurture

Webb Crescent, Dawley, Telford, TF4 3DU Tel: 01952 386770

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Passev

Email: <u>A2174@taw.org.uk</u>



March 2021



Dear Parents/carers, Visit to Morrells Wood Farm for Year 4

As part of our topic on Romans, The Country Trust have offered us the opportunity for an educational visit to Morells Wood Farm, Leighton.

The visits will be on:

- Thursday 22nd April Mr White's class
- Monday 26th April Mr Pilling's class.

It will be during the school day, so your child will require a packed lunch, a snack and a drink (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks). Children who receive free school meals will be provided with a packed lunch.

The visit will be Roman themed and will include activities such as:

- Roman cooking, they will make and taste a Roman broth.
- Comparing farming methods, hopefully meeting some of the livestock.
- Making Roman Gods from clay and writing their own Roman curses.

As the visit is outdoors, your child will need suitable clothing and footwear, such as boots or wellies. Please provide them with old clothing, as they may get muddy. Could you please also provide your child with a waterproof jacket.

The cost of the visit is £5.00 which covers the cost of the visit and transport.

As the school no longer takes cash payments, your child now has an online account where you give consent and make a payment. You will have previously received login details for your child's account. Please contact the office if you haven't yet received this.

Yours sincerely,

Mr White & Mr Pilling







